
 

 

 

 

 

 

BBPSRH/Parent/2022-23/44               27 JUNE 2022 

 

                            CIRCULAR FOR CLASS I-X & XII 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As intimated earlier, the school will reopen for classes I-X & XII on Monday, the 4th July '22. 

We are hopeful that the vacations have been relaxing and the students feel rejuvenated 

enough to attend the school now. The school timings are from 7.30 am to 1.45 pm.  

 

Regards 

 

 

 

 
  (GEETA GANGWANI) 

   Principal 


